Mannin Veen
24 Bayr Grianagh, Castletown
Isle of Man
IM9 1HL

Mr John Horsthuis

Managing Director

Robinsons Ltd

Ballapaddag

Isle of Man

IM4 2AF 10 October 2010

Dear Mr Horthuis,
Re: Evening of Manx Music and Verse - The Abbey Church, Ballasalla

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation of a £20 voucher, as a raffle
prize at the above event. This was a much sought after prize and the winners were
delighted.

I enclose a copy of the programme so that you can see we acknowledged your
support on the back.

You will be interested to learn that we made a profit of £1,433, of which £428 was
from the raffle.

Although we have now paid for the Abbey Church's audio system, the concert was
so successful in celebrating the Manx way of life through music and verse that we
have been persuaded to repeat it next year, with half the proceeds going to the
TIOM Hospice and half to church funds.

Thank you again for your support of this community event.

With best wishes
Yours sincerely

Koy Sers

Roy-Storrs

Telephone - 01624 823126: Mobile — 07624 488662
Email - roystorrs@manx.net



